
 

 

 

 

Key Stage One – Years 1 & 2 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope that everyone is well, as we come to the end of the second week of the 

National Lockdown.  First of all, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your kindness, enthusiasm and support throughout the last two weeks, which has 

been a challenging time for everyone. We do appreciate all your efforts keeping your 

child engaged with their learning. 

It has been wonderful seeing so many children logging on to their daily lessons and 

taking an active role with their learning. Throughout the last two weeks, we have 

been impressed by the resilience and determination the children have shown in 

lessons.  

If possible, so the children are ready to learn, it would be really 

helpful for us if the children could have a pencil and paper ready 

for each lesson. Also, that toys are not being played with, thank 

you. 

Just a reminder, we do not want you to worry if you are unable to cover all the 

learning throughout the day. These are just suggestions and we understand that 

everyone’s circumstances are different. 

Thank you for sharing so many positive comments with us over the 

past couple of weeks.  We are very keen to gain feedback from our 

parents and carers about our home learning provision and would be 

very grateful if you would take a few minutes to complete our 

Feedback Form.   

 

Learning covered this week in school and online 

Year 1 and 2 

English - This week the children have been getting to know the 

story of Mrs Armitage on Wheels and they have been finding out 

about the characters in the story. 

Topic - All the children have been learning about the history of 

transport. 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9H0ZNBwTGD1Hh-EAodBuHOFUMEtCNzRCRDk0VlI0UjhMV0NXUkY4SjZURi4u


Year 1 

Science – The children have been learning about seasonal changes 

and have focused on weather and winter this week. 

Maths – The children have been counting forwards and backwards 

and learning about place value. 

 

Year 2 

Science – This week the children have been looking at different 

materials in regards to their properties and use. 

Maths – The children have started learning about 

multiplication and division. 

 

PE afternoons 

PE afternoons are on a Tuesday and Friday afternoon each week for both Year 1 

and Year 2. The PE activities for your year group can be found on the school website 

under the Pupil Learning Zone. 

If you are still having trouble logging on to Google Classroom or need any additional 
support please contact the school, we are here to help you at any time.  

Kind regards   

Miss Estcourt  

KS1 Phase Leader 

 

 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Learning+Zone&pid=29

